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‘Happiness is not about getting all you want. It’s about enjoying all you have.’ 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be making friends with the ‘Smeds and Smoos.’ (A book by Julia Donaldson) 

Year 1 will be enjoying their first Godly Play! 

Year 2 will be historical researchers, finding out who Samuel Peyps was. 

Year 3 will be investigating shadows and how we can create our own. 

Year 4 will be walking with unicorns… then next week FLYING WITH DRAGONS!’ 

Year 5 will be getting philosophical with Pythagoras. 

Year 6 will be enjoying a homemade afternoon tea! 

 

Year 5 are currently learning all about Ancient 

Greece, creating an incredible display in their 

classroom. If you have a child in Year 5 ask them 

about the things they have learnt.  

 

Thank you to those of you who have already 

responded to our SurveyMonkey questionnaire 

about the start of the new school year. We will 

be asking you some more questions after half 

term so we can get feedback on how well we 

are doing and get suggestions on what we 

can do better. If you haven’t yet completed 

the survey, please do take a few minutes over 

the weekend so we can hear your views.  

 
 The children in reception class love dressing up 

and using the chalks in the playground. They 

are an amazing class.  

Over the summer we had 4 new animals join our 

‘farm,’ 4 gorgeous Muscovy ducks – thank you 

so much Mr Elford.  They have settled in so well 

and love all the attention from the children. 

They are now best friends with the chickens.  

  



 

 

 

The children in Year 6 prepared some short 

video clips for the Diocese of Truro which are 

to be used at tomorrow’s Diocesan Synod. The 

children were asked three questions: 

 What has been the greatest challenge of 

lockdown? 
 What has been the greatest blessing of 

lockdown? 
 What is the greatest opportunity before us now? 

Mr Hill recorded their responses and then 

created a short film. You will soon be able to 

watch the film on the website – it is very 

thought provoking and moving. 

In our survey we asked parents if they knew 

what curriculum content would be covered by 

their child this year and if they knew where to 

find this information on the website. Thank you 

for your feedback. All of this information can be 

found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the 

website. It specifies what children will be 

covering in individual year groups and also 

includes short videos illustrating specific subjects 

such as art and history across the whole school. 

Please do take time to have a look at these 

documents now you know where to find them. 

  

 

What could be more exciting and scary than touching the teeth in a crocodile’s mouth!!!  

Will his jaws snap shut?! Phew – we all finished the day with our fingers intact.  

 

Year 1 have been busy in maths thinking about ‘one 

more’ and ‘one less’ and playing in the woods, whilst 

Year 6 have been writing by candlelight.  

 

 

 

Please remember to regularly check the school 

website for newsletters and updates. We will send out 

text messages and emails but then always upload 

important letters, videos and information onto the 

website so you can access them easily. Thank you. 


